From: tim.habegger@siemens.com
To: andrew.habegger@hotmail.com
Date: Thu, 19 Apr 2012 20:47:20 -0400
Subject: RE: Could you kindly pass this along to you dad?
Hi Andrew, 
Here's my evaluation....there is only 1 small change that needs made asap, but this is an expected evolution of the SW and does not reflect in the evaluation.  The change needed is that once the EARL alarms, it should not reset the alarm condition until an egg passes that lane.  
 
Overall EARL Project rating on scale of 1-10:10
Since the inception of this project it has been a pleasure to work with the EARL development team from IPFW.  The team began the project by visiting the farm and gaining an understanding of what the problem was, and proposing solutions to resolve the problem with the best possible outcome.  This project was made even more difficult because the hardware was still being developed even while the software was being written.  In each interaction I have had with the team they have been willing to hear my concerns and take action to resolve them.  Ultimately, together with the hard work of the EARL team, we have produced and implemented a hardware/software solution that successfully resolves the problem of egg blockages and collector chain failures by warning the operator of problems in the layer house.  It also lays the groundwork for possibly marketing this solution to other egg farms in the future.  
In short, this project has been a complete success and the EARL team a pleasure to work with.  Please feel free to contact me if you have further questions. 
Thanks EARL team!
 
Tim Habegger
Habegger Poultry
1357 W 100 S
Bluffton IN 46714
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